
Half-Termly Newsletter 
Tuesday 4th January – Friday 18th February 2022  

We thoroughly enjoyed welcoming our pupils back into school on Tuesday 4th January 2022.  Everybody seemed to settle back into school 

life with confidence and positivity for the term ahead. 

Our key message to students as we start the term is that, as ever, we shall move forward with our ethos firmly at the forefront:   

Being Vibrant:  Education should be lively, memorable, colourful, and exciting. 

Being Inclusive:  We thrive from diversity and nurture individual talents and abilities.  

Being Proud:  We want everyone in our community to be proud to be part of the school and to be proud of themselves.   

Let’s make 2022 an enjoyable and successful year for all. 

 

 



Attendance Prizes 
Each week, students with 100% attendance for the previous week go into a prize draw.  All students with 100% attendance for the previous 

week gain extra class charts points!  So far this term, we have offered: 

1 x £15 Nando’s voucher Several free meals from our canteen and queue jump passes Various amounts of Amazon vouchers 

Attendance Leagues 

Nine weeks have passed and the first season has now been completed.  

Below are the final standings from the three divisions.  

Highlighted GREEN are the form groups being promoted. 

Highlighted AMBER are the form groups relegated.  

There are plenty of future opportunities for form groups to earn promotion.  

Well done everyone, especially those promoted form groups 



Maximise your potential 

We received this certificate from the 
Booth centre. Well done to everybody 

who helped to collect this money! 



Feliz dia de Reyes 

“Happy Wise Men Day”, celebrated on 

January 6th in some Spanish speaking 

countries.  Here is our very own Mrs Lloyd, 

promoting the event with a fab t-shirt, 

funky Spanish glasses and was even      

rocking some pretty cool  

‘Feliz Navidad’ socks! 

 

 

Our Twitter feed 

If you haven’t already, head to Twitter.com and 

follow us at: 

https://twitter.com/EllesmerePark 

We share news and celebrations almost every day 

and have lots going on!  

Photography 

Our Year 10 photography students have 
been having so much fun experimenting 

https://twitter.com/EllesmerePark


Extra-Curricular Activities 

Extra Curricular activities at Ellesmere Park  

At Ellesmere Park, all students have the opportunity to participate in a variety of extra-curricular activities— from sport, music and drama to 

cooking and personal fitness. There are a whole range of benefits that come from involvement in extra-curricular activities and I would         

encourage all students to attend as many enrichment opportunities as they can. 

They provide a productive break from study 

• Weekly activities can offer a welcome break from studies and homework.  Depending on your child’s interests, they may provide the 

chance to get outside and exercise, see friends, pursue a hobby or simply destress and refresh their mind. They also help limit the time your 

child is spending in front of a TV or computer screen. 

They can help your child build their skills outside of the classroom 

• In addition to building skills within a specific discipline, extra-curricular activities are great for developing general academic and soft 

skills. Think debating for public speaking, academic competitions for exam strategies and sport for teamwork. Balancing a number of            

commitments can help to improve your child’s time management skills, while finding an area they enjoy or excel at can boost self-confidence. 

They can open your child’s mind to new interests (and views) 

• While students usually have the opportunity to pursue a wide range of study areas through their curriculum choices, extra-curricular 

activities allow students to explore an interest in more depth than what is covered in class, or maybe even find a completely new interest that 

they wouldn’t have been exposed to otherwise. They can also provide a great chance for students to broaden their perspective of the world. 

They provide social opportunities 

• Being part of a group or team provides a sense of belonging, with extra-curricular activities offering an opportunity for your child           
to interact with others with similar interests and potentially build friendships outside of their usual circle. 



Breakfast Teach Meet 

Teachers held their ‘Breakfast Teach Meet’.  Following on from their CPD on questioning they explored strategies to 
help when students say "I don't know".  Practical tips were shared to ensure teachers are not allowing students to 

opt out of learning and ensuring challenge and engagement in lessons were consistently high. 

The UK Government has launched a new advice and support site 

to help keep children safe from sexual abuse.  The site includes 

advice for parents and carers on spotting the signs of sexual 

abuse and speaking to your child about relationships and safety. 

It also signposts to sources of further support for children, 

adults and professionals including the NSPCC helpline and 

Childline. We have put the link to this on our school website 

along with our other sources of help and support. 

The link:  https://stopabusetogether.campaign.gov.uk/ 

Learn & Credit 

HUGE Congratulations to Sahib in Year 7 for winning the  

reward for the most CREDITs for REPSONSE.  He was thrilled 

in assembly to receive his £10 Amazon voucher.  He is     

pictured here with his Head of Year, Mrs Kavanagh and        

Mr Aspinall.  Well done! We are super proud of you. 

Have a fantastic break, recharge those batteries and stay safe! 

Thank you for reading our newsletter. 

The next edition will be published on Friday 1st April 2022.  


